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D.F. (Doug) Schmidt 
Principal Environmental Planner 
Union Gas Limited 
PO Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
 
Dear Mr. Schmidt: 
 
Re:  OPCC Review of the Environmental Report-Union Gas Limited, Halton Hills 

Generating Station Pipeline Project 
 
This is to confirm that the OPCC has completed its formal review of the Environmental 
Report-Halton Hills Generating Station Pipeline Project prepared by Stantec Consulting 
Ltd. For Union Gas Limited. The review has been completed within the timeline suggested 
in the OEB environmental guidelines. According to the evidence in the leave to construct 
proceeding before the Board (EB-2008-0024) the issues or concerns identified in the 
OPCC review have either been resolved or are in the process of resolving.  
 
Please let me know if you need any assistance with this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Zora Crnojacki 
OPCC Co-ordinator 
Project Advisor, OEB 
 
 
 
Cc:  OPCC Members 
 Robert Caputo, Case Manager, EB-2008-0024, OEB 
 John Pickernell, Assistant Board Secretary, OEB 
 Mark Murray, Manager Regulatory Projects, Union Gas Limited 

 
 


